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“Bulldog...It's more than our mascot; it's our character”

Michael J. D’Ostilio Gregory Muscelli, Ed.D.
Principal Assistant Principal

July 27, 2020
Dear Incoming 6 Grade Parents:

On July 14, Dr. Muscelli and | met with parents to review some transition information for the Fall of
2020. We, along with Mrs. Ducasse and Mrs. Laubin held a student virtual meeting as well. Various
presentations for the transition for the 6h graders can be found by scrolling down to the
announcements at the Bunker Hill Webpage: https://www.wtps.org/Domain/15.

Tomorrow (July 28), Dr. Muscelli and | are holding a repeat session of the July 14 parent meeting for
those parents that could not attend. Below is the link to the meeting on July 28, 2020

https://wtps.webex.com/wtps/onstage/q.php?MTID=e865eb567d1d72248eb8f152d679a976e

Please click on the link a couple of minutes before the meeting to complete the registration process.
You shouldn’t need to install any software unless you are connecting to a mobile device
(iPhone/iPad/Android phone/tablet). If that is the case, you will need to download it for free from your
App store (Webex Meetings App). The first time you use WebEx, you'll likely need to approve its use of
camera and microphone.

e  You will also be asked to register your name, email, address, and city.
e You may be prompted to enter the event number as well as the password. That information is

below.
Event number: 129 720 6122
Event password: BHMS2023

This called a WebEx event which means we are able to get more people in the session as opposed to a
regular meeting. The drawback is that we won’t see you (You’ll see us) and you won’t be able to
verbally participate with questions unless we unmute you personally. However, there is a chat feature
and as Dr. Muscelli and | present, feel free to type your question into the chat and we’ll do our best to
answer it accordingly. Dr. Muscelli and | will share documents on the Webex. However, we will
populate the presentation on the school’s webpage for easy download if you would like to refer to it.
Thank you in advance for making time to meet with us. | wish we could have this meeting in person.

Very Truly Yours,
Mike D’ Ost|I7

Principal
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